
Sealed Bid Opening 
RFB 2016-06 – Sale of Surplus Equipment – 2000 Mack MR 6885 Truck 

 
City of Isle of Palms City Hall 

 
10:00 a.m., Thursday, June 30, 2016 

Council Chambers of City Hall 
 

 
 
 
Present: Linda Tucker, Administrator 
  Donnie Pitts, Director of Public Works 
  Marie Copeland, City Clerk 
   
 
 
 
Administrator Tucker announced the sealed bid opening for RFB 2016-06 – Sale of Surplus 
Equipment – 2000 Mack MR 6588 Truck.  The bid was advertised in accordance with the City’s 
Procurement Code on the City’s website and in The Post and Courier.  At the time of the bid 
opening, the City had received no bids. 
 
One (1) late bid was received in the amount of $5,500 from Anthony Porter for the truck 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Marie Copeland 
City Clerk 
 
 

 
 

 


